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MEETING REPORT  
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:45 p.m. 
 

• Mr. Bosse reported that he will be working with the new Director of School Safety on 
revamping grounds security for the district.  With the addition of the new Barberry turf field 
and the soon to be installed security vestibules in the buildings, a full review of grounds 
security will be undertaken.  This will be discussed further at future B&G committee 
meetings. 

• As reported previously, the cost of the bond project is being reviewed to determine where 
we stand on cost to date versus what was budgeted for Phases 1 through 3.  While some 
costs are not final yet, it is anticipated we are running under budget.  Mr. Bosse presented a 
lengthy list of items, which the committee discussed.   

 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 p.m. 
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